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 Office of the Bishop

October 29, 2019

Dear Sisters and Brothers,
 
In thanksgiving, for my twelve years of service as Bishop of Saint John, I will visit the
three regions to con- celebrate a Mass of Thanksgiving and say farewell.

You are all invited!  I have asked the priests to do me the honour of con-celebrating.

St. Michael's Basilica, Miramichi, November 5, 2019 at 6:30 p.m.
St. Dunstan's, Fredericton, November 6, 2019 at 6:30 p.m.

Cathedral, Saint John, November 7, 2019 at 6:30 p.m.
A reception will follow.

I look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

a Robert Harris
Bishop Emeritus 
   & Apostolic Administrator 
Diocese of Saint John


